
 
LOGAN BAND BOOSTER ASSOCIATION MEETING NOTES 

Minutes from Meeting: Jan. 22nd, 2018 

Meeting called to order by Missy @ 6:30. There were 8 members in attendance. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT was read for the month of November and motion to accept by Brenda 

Rowe; seconded by Patty Lightfoot. 

         

TREASURER’S REPORT was read for the month of Nov & Dec. and motion to accept by Patty 

Lightfoot; seconded by Barb Nakanishi. 

          

OLD BUSINESS   

          

• Thank you to all volunteers for the Christmas Parade and cleaning the concessions stands. 

 

• Final numbers are in from the annual Membership Drive.  This year we brought in $4,217.69. 

 

• Rada Fundraiser brought in a profit of $768.75 which will go into the trip fund.  Twenty-five 

students participated and collectively sold 93 catalog orders and 1 online order. 

 
 

NEW BUSINESS   

         

We received “Thank You” cards from Brad and Julia Danison for paying for students to participate in 

OU Honor Band.  We also received a card from Danielle Parrish’s family for the flower arrangement 

sent for Aiden’s funeral. 

 

Trash Bag order forms are here and we are ready to begin sales.  Due to calamity days, sale dates 

have been pushed back.  Sales will run from Jan. 23rd through Feb. 8th.  It was suggested that 7th and 

8th grade students be given the option to participate in this fundraiser if they wish.  Barb made a 

motion that students receive individual profit credit to help offset the cost of a future band trip.  Patty 

Lightfoot seconded the motion which was passed by unanimous vote. 

 

Solo/Ensemble is scheduled for Saturday, January 27th.  One bus will be needed and Patty already 

has chaperones assigned.  Attendance for those riding the bus will be at 6:25 a.m. with departure at 

6:30 a.m.  Students are expected to return to the high school around 4:30 p.m. 

 

Winter Concert is scheduled for Thursday, February 8th at 7:00.  Pam will make sure tables, tickets, 

and cash boxes are ready to go.  Rochelle, Patty, and Brenda will sell tickets.  Mark and Betsy will 

take tickets and Missy and Cheri will pass out programs.  Door will open at 6:30 p.m. 

 

The Percussion Section played at the Frozen Festival this past weekend and received a $200 

donation.  An additional $131 was given as tips by festival goers.  Total proceeds for this event is 

$331. 



Theresa Schultheiss sent an email regarding the money owed for the playoff game.  Betsy stated she 

would get the check to her this week. 

 

Cheri will check with Mike at Olde Dutch regarding available dates in March for the annual volunteer 

dinner.  Once the date has been set, Mark will email invites to folks who helped out at the concession 

stands this past fall. 

 

 

Motion to adjourn meeting by Patty Lightfoot and seconded by Barb Nakanishi  

Next meeting is scheduled for February 12th @ 6:30. 


